
I am opposed to the proposed rate increase by Ky Power. The prices we pay 
now for electric is outrageous We cannot afford another increase of any 
utility. 
We are retired senior citizens who live on a fixed income and did not get a 
cost of living increase this year. The senior citizens in this state are living 
&om pay day to pay day each month now and cannot pay any more than they 
are paying now. 
Please take into consideration the elderly and those on fixed incomes when 
making the decision on this proposed rate hike. 

Thank you, 
Roy Mullins & Brenda Mullins 
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